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June 28, 2018 
 

 
NOTICE TO MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS REGARDING CHANGES TO THE NEW JERSEY 

CERTIFICATE OF TITLE AND THE NEW JERSEY DEALER REASSIGNMENT FORM 
 
 
The Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) has made revisions to the following sections of the New 
Jersey Certificate of Title and the Dealer Reassignment form: 
 
Certificate of Title  
 

1. The “Statement of Seller” 
2. The “Statement of Buyer” 
3. “Buyer’s Signature and Name” has been changed to “Co-Buyer” 

 
Dealer Reassignment Form 
 

1.  “Buyer’s Signature and Name” has been changed to “Co-Buyer” 
 
In addition, a new section has been added to both the Certificate of Title and the Dealer 
Reassignment form to allow for the recording of the name, address and ID number of the 
auction at which a vehicle is sold.  This new section is not required to be completed at this 
time.  The MVC will send out a notice in the near future to all auction houses located in New 
Jersey, as well as all motor vehicle dealers licensed by the State of New Jersey, to provide 
direction on how to complete this new section. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Business Licensing Services at (609) 292-6500, 
extension 5014. 
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